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School Musical Production 2024  

AUDITIONS 

Dear Parent,  

Following on from the success of our previous musicals, I am pleased to announce that Glenlola 

Collegiate is to perform Annie in January 2025. 

This offers a great opportunity both for our pupils and for the School. Many of the girls who had 

major roles in our previous performances had never been on stage before and yet they were 

responsible for amazing shows. We are confident that Annie will not disappoint! 

AUDITIONS WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY 5TH AND FRI 6TH SEPTEMBER BETWEEN 12.30 AND 

4.30PM.  

ALL AUDITION TIMES FOR BOTH SINGING AND DANCING WILL BE POSTED OUTSIDE MRS IRVINE’S 

ROOM ON WEDNESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER.  

For the singing audition girls will need to prepare a verse from ‘MAYBE’ and ‘TOMORROW’. 

For the dance audition, Sara Ennis the Choreographer, will teach the dance first before the 

audition. 

To book your audition, complete the Audition Form below before the end of school MONDAY 

2nd SEPTEMBER. 

 

Audition Form https://forms.office.com/e/pxrfRKbwU6 

 

Yours sincerely 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
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